A Special Meeting was held Wednesday May 1, 2019 of the Heidelberg Township Board of
Supervisors at the municipal building and was called to order at 6:32 PM, by Chairman Tim Hansen.

Tim Hansen, Larry Sterner, Steve McKonly and Norma Markle were present.
Others present were Dave Wickham, T. Strawser and Jim Miller.

The purpose of the meeting is to hold a Public Hearing to receive comments regarding the
rezoning of several properties (6 lots) along Gitts Run Road, from Industrial to Agricultural.

Dave Wickham stated that he and the residents of this area would like their properties rezoned
to Ag instead of Industrial.

York County Planning Commission and Heidelberg Township Planning Commission reviewed the
plan and recommended the change.

Larry Sterner made a motion to recommend approval of this Zoning Change, Tim Hansen
seconded.

Steve McKonly will advertise this to be adopted at the thne 2019 meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 PM.
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